
 

 

Cleator Moor Nursery School 
 

Newsletter 
Dates for your diary: Dear Parents & Carers 

What a busy few weeks we have had with lots of fun activities. The children have 
been thinking about Spring and have been talking about signs of spring all around 
us, from the daffodils growing in our Nursery garden to the lambs in the fields. The 
children have been busy growing plants and vegetables for our Nursery garden, we 
hope to have a bumper crop of snack for the summer term !! 
On Thursday 30th March, we are having a day to celebrate springtime before we 
finish for the Easter holidays. The children will enjoy a variety of activities as well as 
singing and dancing to some of their favourite songs and rhymes.  
Photos will be posted on our school website- make sure you take a look.  
School finishes for Easter Holidays at 1pm on Friday 31st March. 
I will take this opportunity to wish you all Happy Easter and look forward to seeing 
the children back in school on Monday 19th April.  
Mrs L Wilson - Headteacher 

Springtime Celebration day 
On Thursday 30th March we will hold an Easter 

Celebration day. Children can come dressed in 

their own clothes but please make sure they 

are warm and have coats as we will be having 

an obstacle course outside. 

 

Please send your child into school with £3 to 

spend at the Tombola, Hook a Duck, Bunny Hop 

Obstacle Course and other activities. 

 

We will have a special picnic snack and will sing 

some of our favourite songs and rhymes. 

 

 

 

Chocolate Tombola 
We would be very grateful for any donations 

of any chocolate items for our tombola. Please 

send items into school as soon as you are able. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Spring Stay and Play (Rainbow Room) 
Our children in the Rainbow Room are going to 

celebrate by having a Springtime play morning 

with a special Easter picnic snack.  

There will be a variety of springtime crafts 

and activities for the children to enjoy. 

Last day of Term 
Friday 31st March 

 
In line with St Patricks being 

closed for Inset day and 
Montreal closing early, we will 

close at 1pm on Friday 31st 
March. 

 

Summer Term begins 
Monday 19th April 

Easter Weekend 
Friday 7th to Monday 10th April 

Easter Egg Raffle 
Attached to this newsletter are 3 strips of raffle 
tickets for your child to sell to family and friends- 
£1 per strip. 
 Please return the £3 collected to school and we 
will enter the other side of the strips into the 
raffle. 
If you would like more raffle tickets please see a 
member of staff. 

 

Easter Baking 
The children will enjoy Easter baking sessions 

during the last week of term. They will be making 
chocolate nests for snack time. 

The children love our baking sessions, they cover 
a wide range of development areas from sharing 

and cooperation for social development to 
communication and mathematics. 

 

 

Decorate a Pace Egg 
We would like each child to 

decorate a pace egg which they 

can bring to school to share with 

their friends.  

Your child will bring home an egg 

to decorate. You can turn your 

egg into anything you like, it could 

be a cartoon character, an animal, 

a person you know, a character 

from a fairy tale or rhyme.  

Let your imagination run free !! 

Please return your egg on 

Wednesday 29th March so that we 

can make a display and share them 

during circle time. 

 
Bank Holidays 

Monday 1st May  
Monday 8th May 

School closed 
 

Half Term Holiday 
Monday 29th May –  

Friday 2nd June 
 

 


